
PTC INVITES YOU TO ATTEND! 

Come see us dance our hearts out! 

We are excited to invite our LBCS  families to watch the
culminating performance of the 6 week Starstruck program
our PYP and select MYP students have been participating
in.

PTC is happy to FULLY SPONSOR Starstruck again
this year thanks to the huge success of our fundraising
efforts and generosity of our school community. Thank
you! 

There will be 2 different performance times and space is
limited! Please only plan to attend the show time your child
is performing in. Seating is available on a first come basis. 

Single stem roses will be available to purchase for $5 each,
CASH ONLY at each performance.  

We can't wait for the big night!

 

 Starstruck Showcase 
 “Celebrating Disney” 

November 14, 2024
6 p.m. and 7 p.m.
Franklin Gym 


